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Uniform Color Company of Holland to Receive Award for Workplace Safety 
and Health Excellence 

 
June 25, 2012 – Uniform Color Company (UCC) of Holland will receive the Rising Star Award, 
the state’s highest workplace safety and health award, from the Michigan Occupational Safety and 
Health Administration (MIOSHA), at a special ceremony and luncheon Wednesday, June 27, 
2012, 11:30 a.m., 942 Brooks Ave., in Holland, MI 49423. 
 
The Michigan Voluntary Protection Programs (MVPP) Rising Star Award is given to 
companies that have an outstanding safety and health management system in place and have the 
desire and commitment to achieve the highest level, the Star Award.  The MIOSHA program is 
part of the Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs (LARA).  The MIOSHA 
Consultation Education and Training (CET) Division administers the MVPP Program. 
 
CET Division Director Nella Davis-Ray will present the MVPP Rising Star Award to Tom 
Stevens, President; Derek McCormick, Safety Manager; Adam Clark, Plant Manager; Doug 
Driesenga, Maintenance Supervisor; Dan Huyser, Senior Process Engineer; and Jeff 
Pappenheimer, Extrusion Team Lead.  Employees and guests will attend the presentation and 
luncheon. 
 
Uniform Color Company is an innovative producer and full-service provider of high performance 
color and additive masterbatch.  They are a privately held corporation, founded in 1981.  UCC is a 
company with continuing global expansion and the growth necessary to provide a true supplier 
partnership. 
 
EVENT:  MVPP Rising Star Award Presentation & Luncheon 

DATE:  Wednesday, June 27, 2012 

TIME:  11:30 AM – 1:30 PM 

LOCATION:  942 Brooks Ave., Holland 

Contact:     Derek McCormick (616) 494-7504 
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For more information about MIOSHA, please visit www.michigan.gov/miosha.  Like us on Facebook and 
follow us on Twitter.  For more information about LARA, please visit www.michigan.gov/lara.  Follow us on 
Twitter, “Like” us on Facebook or find us on YouTube. 
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